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Comments: We oppose the proposed trail system. Deer and Elk herds are in decline in the area, additional

stressors will compound declining populations

 

The planning of this trail system does not incorporate recommendations from CPW in "Colorado's Guide to

Planning Trails with Wildlife in Mind" 

 

Trails on the Northern, Western, and Southern sides of Jackson Mountain will have the greatest wildlife impact,

we don't want to see any of these trails developed. 

 

Thank you 


